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Message From the Prez
Jack Carey 'T2

Howdy Ags! 19399 is rapidly coming to an end and we
are about to enter a new century, What an exciting
time! Your club officers are committed to providing
activities that will allow you to make the most of this
exciting time with your fellow Ags. We've already had
some Happy Hours and met several times at C.B. &
Potts to watch the Ags play football. The tumout at
these events has been great! Look for details
elsewhere in this newsletter or check out our website.
WeTl also continue meeting at C.B. & Potts every time
an Aggie football game is televised. We don't always
know which games will be televised, or when they will
start, so you'll have to check our website several days
before game day to see if and when it's televised. If it's
televised, we'll meet at C.B & Potts. If you join our
eGroup mailing list, you'll get an automatic message
about every event. If you haven't joined our egroup,
you really should. There's no charge to you and you
get messages automatically as soon as they're posted
on our website. Look for details on joining our eGroup
elsewhere in this newsletter.

Sea New Officers on page 2
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The Texas A&M Club of
Denver has joined the
Internet Revolution !!!

Todd Hendreks ‘96

The past few months have been exciting for the Aggies
here in the Front Range. Two relatively new features
have been added to the club to makae it first rate. We
hope you enjoy...

Denver A&M Club Website!

| moved here from Dallas, TX last May and to my
surprise, there was not a website for this club. So with
some begging and bribing, | was able to convince the
powers that be to let me create a web site for this
organization. Here is the Denver A&M Club website
URL:

http://aqgienet.tamu.edu/denveramc/

Here you will find the latest and greatest Aggie
information in the Denver - Metro area.

Get on the Email List!

Jeff Kipp started a new feature allowing for updated
information to be sent to all members via email. All you
have to join this free service is to go to the website and
go to the INFO section. From there, you enter your
email address and click a button to join. It's just that
easyl After | approve the request, you will be eligible to
receive updated information regarding Happy Hours,
Muster, Football watching parties and other related
items. Also look for some witty banter from me (no
promises on the banter part...or that it will be witty).
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New Officers

I'm pleased 10 ammounce that your clud now
has two new officers. Gloria Shone 70 was
elacted by your officers to fill the vacant Vice
Presidert of Finance position. Gloria has
held similar roles in several other
organizations. Your club will benefst greatly
from her expenence.

Michael Iglio 96 was e'ected your Muster
Chairman. Michael brings enthusiasm and
project management experience that will suit
him well in this role.

Other Good Bull

Lynn Clancy '89, your Vice President of
Activities, has been very busy this fall
arranging the Happy Hours and the football
parties at C.B & Potts. They've all been
great! She's currently investigating a ski trip,
a gambling trip and a Holiday Party. Lynn
has lots of ideas but she's always open to
suggestions. Let her know if you've got an
idea for an Aggie activity or a new place to
meet for Happy Hour.

Todd Hendreks "96, your Vice President of
Publicity, Newsletter and Website, has been
busy setting up our website and our eGroup
as well as getting this newsletter out. Some
of this work was started by Jeff Kipp '92. As
many of you know, Jeff served as a club
officer for several years and really helped our
club improve the newsletter and initiate the
website and egroup. Jeff has been helping
Todd assume these responsibilities. On
behalf of the officers and all the Denver Ags |
want to thank Jeff for his service to the club
and for helping Todd get off to a good start.
Mitch Mallory 79, your Vice President of
Membership, reports that we have 210
registered members of our club. This is only
a fraction of the Ags in the Denver area. If
you know of any Ags that aren't members,
encourage them to join and participate in our
activities. A membership form is part of this
newsletter.

Michael Iglio '96, your new Muster Chairman,
is investigating several options for meeting
places and he's actively pursuing a Muster
speaker. These important Muster details will
be finalized very soon and announced to you

N our next newsleter and website Let Michael know if

you have any suggestions

You have a ciub that you can be proud of. You have
committed officers that create activities for you to meet
and socialize with other Ags. Wa'll centinue o create the
opportunities, but you have o come to them to get any
benefit or enjoyment from them. Get involved. Come to
the Happy Hours, Come watch the Ags play football. Get
to know your leflow Denver Ags. Keep the spirit alive.
Gig'em Ags, and beat the hell out of tuf

President

Jack Carey '72

(W) 303-799-9300 ext 109
Email: jack carey @ frco.com

First Vice President
Sid Hughes 72

(W) 303-660-

Email:

sid @ core-resources.com

Iimmediate Past President

Jim Voorhies ‘57
(W) 303-771-5000 ext 19

Muster Chairperson
Michael Iglio 96
(W) 303-576-4064

Email:
Michael.a.iglio @ fritolay.com

Vice President - Finance
Gloria Shone '70

(W) 303-606-4268

Email: gshone @ brr.com

Yice President-Activities
Lynn Clancy '89

(W) 303-740-1909

Emall: ynn @ greatcleaners.com

Vice President = Membership

Mitch Mallory 79
(W) 303-796-7302
Email: mallory @ ecentral.com

Vice President - Publicity,
Newsletter, and Website

Todd Hendreks 97
(W) 720-837-6535
Emall: thendreks @ yahoo.com

Vice President - Placement
Billy Lioyd 75

(W) 303-623-6328

Email: blloyd @ usmef.org
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Denver Aggie Events

Howdy Ags!

Hope that everyone has enjoyed the fall football
season, even though it has not been one of ARM's

best. But it just doesn’t matter and we have all
continued to tum out and support the Aggies
throughout the season. We have also gathered
together several times to play dominoes and to
meet for Happy Hour. Each and every gathering
we have new members appear and our club is
growing every week. Thanks to all of the regulars
who show up rain or shine to almost all of the
events. You are the ones who truly keep the club

pumping!!

Well, we have several activities quickly approaching
that | want to tell you all about.

Texas A&M vs t.u. Brunch @
C.B. & POTTS - November 26"

First, we will be having a special gathering and
brunch in honor of the Texas A&M vs. t.u game on
November 26™. C.B. and Potts is going to open
their doors early for us (it's a 9:00 AM game) and
serve us a special brunch. The T-Sips were invited
to join us, but as of yet have not accepted the offer.
We hope they decided to turn out to make it even
more exciting when we Beat the Hell Outta’ t.ullll
Whoop !l

But | digress.... The menu will include an
assortment of breakfast breads and pasteries,
seasonal fresh fruit, country scrambled eggs,
Belgian waffles with syrup and butter and bacon,
sausage, and hash brown potatoes. Tea, coffee
and soft drinks are also included.

This is a club-sponsored event, so members will
pay $5 and non-members will pay $10. Please
remember that if you have only joined as an
individual member, your family guests will be
required to pay full price. Remember, itis not to
late to join as a memberl!!l

Everyone is invited and we encourage you to bring
lots of people!! If you plan to attend, please
R.S.V.P. by to me by e-mail at

marilyn.clancy@gte.net. If you do not have e-mail,

don't worry about i, | just need a rough count.

Christmas Party

Look for information regarding the Christmas party
on the website and via the eGroups email service.

Ski Trip to Breckenridge

The Aggies are going to invade the slopes the
weekend of February 5™ and 6™1 | have
reserved two condos at the Village at Breckenridge,
one for Friday and Saturday night and one for
Saturday night only. There are 16 spaces currently
available, and | will attempt to add additional rooms
if there is enough interest.

“Interest” in this situation of course means “money
in hand”. The condos have been prepaid, and only
a check in my hand can guarantee you a spacel!
The prices are as follows:

Two nights (Friday the 4™ and Saturday the 5™) is
$100 per person.
One Night (Saturday the 5™) is $50 per person.

It you are interested in going, you need to send a
check made out to The Denver A&M Club to:

Lynn Clancy
7051 Palisade Drive
Highlands Ranch, CO 80126

Reservations will be made on a first comefirst
serve basis and special room accommodations will
be attempted, but not promised. If you want to stay
with a group, you should send your checks in
together, and | will make every effort to put you in
the same condo. Please realize that we will all be
in the same complex and be able to go out together
no matter where you sleep !! | would suggest that
we make dinner in one of the condos one of the
nights in order to save some money.

Please provide me with your home phone number,
address and e-mail (if available) when you send
your check so that | can confirm the room for you.
Lift tickets are each person’s own responsibility.

More info will be in the next newsletter, but | am
taking reservations now!! Let's SKI Il

See Happy Hours on page 4
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. Contirwmd from Page 3

Happy Hours are on hold until after the holidays as we all have extremely busy schedules. However, we
will start back up again in January and continue on the first Thursday of every month. The January Happy
Hour will be held at Old Chicago's on Colorado Avenue (approximately 2 miles north of 1-25). It will be
on January 6™ starting around 6:00, Mark your calendars now 1!

Dominoes Parties — e < <L
| am currently seeking volunteers to offer their home for a night of bone shaking excitement Il If you would

be willing to host a dominoes party, please contact me at my e-mail or phone numbers listed below. We
will stant parties again in January.

Other Activities Planned for the Year 2000

There are plans in the works for a gambling trip to Blackhawk/Central City. Watch your newsletters for
information.

| am seeking a community service project for the club. If you have ideas, please contact me at the
numbers listed below.

Also watch for announcements on upcoming Aggie sporting events in, or near, our town.

Lynn's Contact Information:
Home -~ 303.346.1786 Work — 303.740.909

e-mail - marilyn.clancy@ gte.net or e-mail - reatcleane

IT PAYS TO BE A MEMBER

Howdy Ags! We just finished a very successful Denver A&M Club membership renewal drive. The club
currently has approximately 220 active members registered. As most of you know, our clubs membership
renewal coincides with Muster. Your address letter on this newsletter should reflect your current member
ship status. For recently renewed memberships, the ddate should reflect April 30,2000. If your expiration
date is April 30, 1999 or older we have not received your membership renewal. If you would like to renew
or update your current information please fill out the form in this newsletter. Your annual membership dues
help the local Denver A&M Club accomplish several things:

» Publish, print and mail a monthly newsletter

Publish, print and mail a local member directory of former students

Promote and organize local activities and programs for Denver area former students

Subsidize our annual Muster gathering

Support the clubs new Email information services

Support the clubs local A&M telephone hotline number

Sponsor a Texas A&M scholarship for a local Colorado student

Assist with local community projects and charities with participation of the Denver Texas A&M Club

FYI - If you are not current with your dues to the A&M Club, this will be your last newsletter and you will be
removed from the mailing list and email list as well.

Thank you for your annul support and participation
Mitch Mallory ‘79

Denver A&M Club 4




Texas A&M Club of Denver
P.O. Box 3133

Denver, CO 80201
Membership Expires. 4/30/2000
Lynn Clancy ‘89
7051 Palisade Dr.
Highlands Ranch, CO 80126
DENVER AREA TEXAS A&M CLUB

MEMBERSHIP FORM

If you haven't paid your membership dues for this year or know someone who hasn't, please send your check for
$10 for an individual membership or $15 for a family membership to:

(Make Checks Payable to Denver A&M Club) Vice President of Membership
Mitch Mallory ‘79
O New Membership Indicate Amount Enclosed: 2731 W, Baneberry Ct.
O Renewal Check Amt$_____ Highlands Ranch CO, 80126
O Update/Changes (No Charge) Cash Amt §
Name Maijor, Class
Spouses Name Major. Class
Address City. State
ZipCode____________ HomePhone( ) Work Phone ()
EMAIL Occupation
Company Spouses Occupation Company

The membership year is from April to April and your membership expiration will be printed on the newsletter
address label. For information regarding membership contact Vice-President Membership Mitch Mallory '79 at
(303) 471-1462.
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HOOPS !

Howdy - I'm trying 10 see if there's interest in getting a group togethor to watch some NBA
basketball. To make this interesting, | figure we can go to a couple of games where the Nuggets
play the Texas squads,

First up: Dec. 18th, Saturday, 7.00pm. The Denver Nuggets vs. San Antonio Spurs in the brand
new PepsiCenter,

There's a group discount if we get at least 20 people, the tickets will be $3 less than the face
value, The seals at the upperdeck, between the goals are $18 per person (discount included).

So let me know if you are interested and / or if you want to pay more for better seats. We'll figure
out the rest of the details later. | will make a general announcement again after Thanksgiving via
the web site and the email service we use, eGroups.

Todd Hendreks 96
Email: thendreks @ yahoo.com

Special Pricing Available To All
Texas AGM Club Of Denver Members

. At
MIKE SHAW CHEVROLET - BUICK - SAAB

For All Of Your Car And Truck Needs

ASKFOR:
Mike Shaw, Class of '68
Raymond Turner, Class of '88
Dan Johnson, General Manager

1080 S. COLORADO BLVD. « DENVER, CO * (303) 757-6161
Right People, Right Prices, Right Choice.




SUPPORT FROM
LOoCAL AGGIES

The Denver A&M Club would like to take
this opportunity to thank the following A&M
Club members for their support. Without the

support of its members, it would be very
difficult for the Denver A&M Club to keep
putting out the newsletters and keep the
hotline active.
For information on advertising in the Denver
A&M Club Newsletter, contact
Todd Hendreks.
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NEW ENGLAND FINANCIAL"

POWER TO STAY THE COURSE
A MetLife Affiliate

Gig’em Aggies
Chad A. Carpenter, CFP 92

Registered Representative
New England Securities

I work with individuals & small businesses focusing
on all aspects of the financial plan, including retirement,
income tax, investment & estate planning needs.
CALL FOR A FREE FINANCIAL
PLAN TODAY

501 S. Cherry Street, Suite 1100
Denver, CO 80246

PHONE: 303-394-7163  CEeLL: 303-349-0655

Call Me For
All Your Real
Estate
Needs

Susie Swafford ‘92

Broker Associate
Office:303.202.3061
Pager:303.203.4922

7711-A Wadsworth Bivd.
Arvada, CO 80003

REAMBX

Metro Properties, Inc.
5350 S. Roslyn St., Ste 150
Englewood, CO 80111
office 303-773-3885

direct 303-796-1232

'\

Steve Wiseman ‘75

Your Solution Source for Real Estate

IMPRESSION.




Newsletter

Denver A&M Club

Spring 1999

Message From the President
Jack Carey ‘72

Howdy Ags! Hope everything is going well for you.
We're now on the downhill side of winter. Happy Hours
are going well. We had a fine group for our ski trip.
Many of you are battling away each month at
dominoes. And, we're about to embark on at least one
community service project. Lynn Clancy will tell you
more about these activities elsewhere in this
newsletter,

Mike Iglio has included complete details about Muster
so | won't go over them here. | do, however, want you

to know that we are trying to better accommodate
those of you who don't elect to participate in the dinner
immediately prior to the actual Muster Ceremony.
Participation in the dinner is encouraged but certainly
not required. If you can't make the dinner, you're
welcome to come for just the ceremony. Feel free to
bring family and friends. Muster is the finest of our
Aggie traditions and we don't want anyone to feel
unwelcome or excluded.

See President on page 2

Denver A&M Club Website!

http://aqqienet.tamu.edu/denveramc/

Get on the Email List!

All you have to join this free service is to go to the
website and go to the INFO section. From there, you
enter your email address and click the button to join.
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INSIDE THIS ISSUE

Message From the Prez; Aggie Muster 2000 - Denver
President Cont., Muster Cont., Denver Aggie Events

Membership Info, Muster & Membership Forms
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Denver Aggie Officers

Aggie Muster 2000

Michael Iglio ‘96

The Texas A&M Club of Denver invites you to Muster on
April 21, 2000.

This year's speaker is Frank W. Cox lll ‘65, campus
speaker in 1992. Frank’s association with Aggieland
began as a student where he was a member of the
Corps of Cadets, Ross Volunteers, Junior and Senior
Yell Leader. He served as a Captain, Commander and
Instructor of a strategic Air Command Combat Crew in
the USAF during the Vietnam War, and is now the lead

See Muster page 2
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FPresident from page 1

John Comstock, the last survivor removed from the Denver Aggie Events

Bonfire collapse, was transferred to the rehabiltation

unit of Zale Lipshy University in Dallas on Tuesday, Lynn Clancy ‘89

February 8th. His condition was upgraded from

"critical” to "serious”. Keep this courageous Fighting Howdy Ags!! Hope everyone has been enjoying his or her
Texas Aggie in your thoughts and prayers. And, don't ski season and winter activities. The Aggie club has been

forget the family and friends of the Bonfire fatalities active as usual and we hope to keep it that way, We had a
we'll honor at Muster. ski trip a few weeks ago that drew 16 Aggies for an

‘ overnight in Breckenridge. Thanks to all who turned out.
Finally, your officers voted to again send $1500 to

the A&M General Scholarship Fund. This amount We have a packed schedule into the spring, so read on for
ensures that a $1000 scholarship will be awarded to upcoming events. As always, feel free to contact me for
a student from Colorado. See you all at Muster. details on events, H- 303-346-1786, W-303-740-1909
Gig'em, Ags. Jack Carey '72 e-mail: Lynn@greatcleaners.com.

March 9" — Happy Hour at Dave and Buster’s,

Colorado Avenue and 1-25. It is a large pace, so starting at
..Muster from oace 1 6:00 I will be meeting folks at the door every half-hour, If
you don't know anyone, | will be watching for lost souls!!

facilitator for his management consulting firm, “Source
of Success”. ;
March 12" - Gambling trip to Blackhawk. We will
Muster will be held at the Denver Marriott Southeast, meet at 12:30 at The Qutback Steakhouse parking lot at I-
6363 East Hampden Avenue. (1-25 at Hampden). 70 and W. Colfax (exit Colfax on 1-70). The address is
Social Hour will begin at 6:30 PM, dinner at 7:30 P, | 14295 W. Colfax. We will carpool from there. Gather
followed by the Muster Ceremony. Please fill out the your pennies (or dollars) and join us for a day of gambling.

“Muster Registration Form" that is located in

newsletter and RSVP before April 7, 2000. }1:"“"::' 35‘ s D(‘)"“:]"“;sg"‘by@? B“(')-";l"’:!"t's 80";&
rom I-25 exit Orchard. Go West on Orchard to Quebec.
We look forward to you joining us to celebrate the Take a left on Quebec and go south, Take a right on East
tradition, which confirms our undying dedication to our Caley and go west until Niagrara. Take a right on Niagara
University. and then an immediate left onto S. Monaco Way. My

address is 6139 S.Monaco Way. It will be on the left hand
For additional information contact Michael Iglio ‘96, this side of the street. My phone number is 720-528-8651 in
year's Muster Chairman by phone, 303-627-6437, or case anyone gets lost.

e-mail Michael.a.iglio@Fritolay.com. Gig'em Aggies!
April 6" — Happy Hour at the Soiled Dove on Market
Street and 20th, one block from the main entrance to Coors
Field. (Look for us most likely on the roof)

April 21* — Muster (see section in Newsletter)

April 29" — Christmas in April Community Service
Project. The T-Sip alumni will be joining us to participate
in this community service event that is held nationwide
annually, Christmas in April is a volunteer organization
that rehabilitates the houses of low-income homeowners,
particularly the elderly and disabled so that they may
continue to live in warmth, safety and independence.

This is an all day event. We need to have a larger turnout
than the T-Sips, so please contact me if you can help. You
will need to fill out an application, which I can fax or mail
to you as soon as I receive them. We will probably divide
into two groups and be paired with groups of T-Sips to
work on two houses. This is an extremely rewarding event
that I have participated in twice and thoroughly enjoyed.
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IT'S TIME TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP 1111

Mowidly Age! Al Moal of you know, oui tlubs mambership renawal concides with Muster. Your address label
on Ihis pewsialiel Should refact your aurent mambearship status Il your expiration date i Aprll 30, 2000 or
olger 's ma 10 renew your mambership  If you would like 10 renaw of update your current INormation please
fill out thie form in this newaletter  Your annual mambership dues help the local Denver ABM Club accomplsh
seveial things

Q Pudiish, pint and mall a oal newsletter

QO Pubish, print and mail a local member drectory of former students

O Promate and organize local activities and programs for Denver area former students

0 Subsidize our annual Muster gathering

O Suppont the clubs Emall and Web Site information services

O sponsor a Texas ARM scholarship for a local Colorado student

0 Assist with local community projects and charities with participation of the Denver Texas ARM Ciub

Thank you 1or youi annual support and participation
Mach Mallory ‘79

DENVER METRO AREA - TEXAS A&M CLUB

2000 MUSTER & 2000-2001 CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM
Friday, April 21,2000 — Marriott S.E.(I-25@Hampden) 6:30pm

Your 200072001 Membarship Fees for the Denver ASM club are now due. Please send your check for $20
each for Muster & $10 for an individual membership or $15 for a family membarship.

The membership year is from April to April and your membership éxpiration will be printed on the newsletter
address label.

! I
| |
! 1
' I
| i
! i
! I
! 1
! 1
! I
! 1
| i
{ |
| (Make Checks payable to: Denver ARM Club) !
’- :
| O New Mombership  Muster@$20/Person #____ Persons=$ Mail To: !
| O Renewal Non Meal Option @$5/Person #__= § rdeehin s obbiapi
5 O Muster Registration Membership 2000/2001 ($10 or $15)= $ Berose, 00 30583 E
| TOTAL=S |
: Please indicate your choice of entrée for your Muster Meal: :
! I
: Chicken Parmesan Fish Vegetarian Meal No Meal :
| I
| Name Major Class, :
| I
| Spouses Name Major Class :
! ]
| Address City State :
t I
| Zip Code Home Phone () Work Phone () !
! i
| Fax( ) EMAIL Occupation :
' I
{ Company. Spouses Occupation Company :
i :
: I
: I
: I
{ |

s —————————— —————— —————————————— —————— — ————————— — = —




SUPPORT FROM
LOCAL AGGIES

The Denver A&M Club would like to take
this opportunity to thank the following A&M
Club members for their support. Without the

support of its members, it would be very

difficult for the Denver A&M Club to keep
putting out the newsletters and keep the
hotline active,
For information on advertising in the Denver
A&M Club Newsletter, contact
Todd Hendreks.
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NEW ENGLAND FINANCIAL"

POWER TO STAY THE COURSE
A MetLito Affillate

Gig’em Aggies
Chad A. Carpenter, CFP ‘92

Registered Representative
New England Securities

I work with individuals & small businesses focusing
on all aspects of the financial plan, including retirement,
income tax, investment & estate planning needs.
CALL FOR A FREE FINANCIAL
PLAN ToDAY

501 S. Cherry Street, Suite 1100
Denver, CO 80246

PHONE: 303-394-7163  CEeLL: 303-349-0655

Call Me For
All Your Real
Eestate
Needs

Susie Swafford '92

Broker Assoclate
Office:303.202,3061
Pager:303,203,4922

7711-A Wadsworth Blvd.
Arvada, CO 80003

REMBX

Metro Properties, Inc.
5350 S. Roslyn St., Ste 150
Englewood, CO 80111
office 303-773-3885

direct 303-796-1232

Srm ¢ “ueman ‘75

Your Salutmn S'ource for Real Estate

JUST TRYING
TO MAKE A
LASTING
IMPRESSION.




Aggie Sports

Howdy! Springtime is near us and that means several things. One of which is
that | plan to be putting together a few recreational teams. The league | usually
work with will start the Spring session in April. | plan to put together softball and
flag football teams. If you are on the eGroups email service, you'll be getting
some info soon. If not, please contact me at thendreks@yahoo.com and I'll give you

some scoop.
Thanks,

Todd Hendreks '96

Special Pricing Available To All
Texas AGM Club Of Denver Members

MIKE SHAW CHEVROLET - BUICK - SAAB

For All Of Your Car And Truck Needs

ASK FOR:
Mike Shaw, Class of '68
Raymond Turner, Class of '88
Dan Jobnson, General Manager

= Mil e Sh
CHEVROLET = BUICK * SAAB C‘k 5"
1080 S. COLORADO BLVD. « DENVER, CO - (303) 757-6161

Right People, Right Prices, Right Choice.
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Vice President - Finance
(Ghoria Shone 70

79758 Datwra Cr W
Latieton CO 80120

(H) 303.798-9331

(W) 302-606-4268

Fas (W) 303-629-8270
Emad gshone@brr com

Vice President - Membaership
Mich Mallory '79

2731 W Banebarry CL
Hightands Ranch, CO 80126
(H) 303-471-1462

(W) 303-766-7302

Fax (H) 303-471-1463

Email. maliory@ecentral com

Vice President = Placement

Billy Lioyd 75

7385 E. Easter PI.
Englewood, CO 80112
(M) 303-221-5302
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